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Tuesday, 9th September 2025 

Dear parent/carer,  

SUBJECT: Upcoming Information Evenings for Parents 

We are writing to share some important dates and 
information for the upcoming Autumn Term. The 
Risedale School Senior Leadership Team (SLT) has 
organised a series of Information Evenings to 
provide valuable insights into the academic year 
ahead for each year group. 

These events are a crucial opportunity for us to 
work in partnership with parents, ensuring every 
pupil has the opportunity to be the BEST they can 
be. By attending together, both you and your child can hear the information directly and understand 
the expectations for the year ahead. We strongly encourage you to attend with your child. 

We hope that by bringing us all together, we can address any questions you may have and offer 
reassurance about the exciting year ahead for your child. 

Each event will be held in the main school hall at 5:00 PM, lasting approximately 30 minutes. 
Refreshments will be available from 4:45 PM. No booking is required; everyone is welcome. 

The first events for Years 11, 7, and 10 are scheduled for next week. Please make a note of the 
dates: 

●​ Year 11:​ Monday, 15th September 
●​ Year 7:​ Tuesday, 16th September 
●​ Year 10:​ Wednesday, 17th September 
●​ Year 9:​ Tuesday, 23rd September 
●​ Year 8:​ Tuesday, 30th September 

We look forward to seeing you at your child's information evening. If you have any questions in the 
meantime, please don't hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs L Lumsdon​ ​ ​ Mr M Kirkbride 
Senior Teacher KS3 Standards​ Senior Teacher KS4 Standards 
Lumsdon.L@risedale.org.uk​ ​ Kirkbride.M@risedale.org.uk ​ 
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